
                                                                                                                                  
 

Dear Supporter: 

Cape Fear Valley Children with Diabetes will be hosting its 8th “Pediatric Diabetes Spring 
Gala and Auction Night” on Saturday, April 13th, 2024 at Cape Fear Valley Hospital in the 
new building on the main campus! This time-honored event will be hosted by parents and 
friends of children with Diabetes.  

The profits of this event will go towards our “Diabetes Camp” in June 20 – 23, 2024.  We 
invite you to be part of this great event by making an in-kind donation of goods or services 
to be included in our auction.  Auction donors will be recognized in the Spring Gala 
program insert. 

Cape Fear Valley Children with Diabetes is a non-profit organization, and our mission is to 
improve and empower the life of children affected by Diabetes. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at 910-615-1285 or bcord@capefearvalley.com for 
additional information. You can also contact Amanda Ross Diabetes Educator at 
aross2@capefearvalley.com. 

 

On behalf of those we serve, thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Brunilda Cordero, MD   FAAP                  
Co-Chair 

 
 
 
     Tax ID# 56-1947017 

 
P.O. Box 87526 Fayetteville, NC 28304-7526 

Medical Arts Center - 101 Robeson Street, Suite 106 Fayetteville, NC 28301-5520 
Telephone (910) 615-1285 Fax (910) 615-1551 

If you do not want to receive future fundraising requests supporting Cape Fear Valley Health Foundation, please call 

our office at (910) 615-1285 or email us at foundation@capefearvalley.com and leave a message identifying yourself 

and stating that you do not want to receive fundraising requests. You may also mail your request to P.O. Box 87526 

Fayetteville, NC 28304. 
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